FARRINGTONS
B SCHOOL

Taster Sessions

for Year 5 pupils entering
into Year 7 2026

Farringtons School is delighted to offer a number of fun Taster Sessions for Year 5 pupils looking to join Year 7 in
September 2026. Children will have the opportunity to take part in one or two ¢f our sessions,

All sessions will run from 4.00 - 5.00pm on the following dates:

Tuesday 20th May Wednesday 21st May
Step into the role of 2 music

preducer and craft your cwn

If you love solving
puzzles and problems,
then join us for our fun

Maths Workshop.

original compositions within
our cutting-edge Music
Technology Suite.

Wednesday 4th June
”‘M“\\\Nw Explore the captivating world
2 &\\" "] of manga and enjoy creating
¥/ your own personalised badge
and keyring designs.

Thursday 19th June
Join us to find out why
outdoor cookery is such

fun!

Due to the limited number of places available, pupils are asked to sign up for a maximum of two sessions.
Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.

https://www farringtons.org.uk/admissions/visit-us

We look forward to welcoming you to the Senior School.


https://www.farringtons.org.uk/admissions/open-mornings-school-visits/open-mornings-school-visits

